

You're Invited to Participate in a Research Study!

Helping Teams Work Safely Together: A Study for Students in Clinical Training



We are doing this study to better understand how healthcare students like you feel safe speaking up and working together in team-based care. We want to learn from your experience feeling safe to speak up in a healthcare team.

This is your chance to share your experience and help improve how future healthcare teams work together.

Purpose of the Study

We're doing this study to understand how students feel safe speaking up and working as a team. Your input can help us learn how to build stronger, safer healthcare teams for better patient care.

Here's what you'll do:

- Complete a short online survey (5-10 minutes)
- Join one Zoom interview with a researcher to talk about your experience working in teams (45 to 90 minutes)

There is only one study visit, and it will be held virtually over Zoom, at a time that works for you.

Who Can Join

You may be able to take part if:

- ✓ You're a student in nursing, dental, pharmacy, physical therapy, physician assistant, anesthesiology assistant, or public health
- √ You're currently in your clinical training
- ✓ You've participated in team activities within the past 6 months
- ✓ You can access Zoom and email using a working Wi-Fi connection

Your Participation

Joining this study is voluntary and confidential. You can skip any question or stop at any time. There is no compensation for participating.

Interested?

Please scan the QR Code below.

If you have any questions, you may contact the PI, Nora T. Kakati, at nora.kakati@cuanschutz.edu.



For more information, please contact Nora T. Kakati, PhD Student, MSN, RN, CHSE® nora.kakati@cuanschutz.edu University of Colorado, College of Nursing

